
 

It is hard to believe that this 
will be the last newsletter I 
will be doing.  I am quite 
sure some of you are look-
ing forward to the words of 
our newly elected President, 
Stacy Nelson. 
 
I want to thank each of you 
again for the honor of serv-
ing as your President the 
past two years and your sup-
port and hard work has been 
greatly appreciated.  I know 
Stacy and all of the new of-
ficers will do a wonderful 
job and I encourage each of 
you to offer them the same 
support. 
 
We are having the installa-
tion of officers on June 6.  
This is a wonderful time to 
invite a guest or a member 
of your family.   We will be 
served a sit down meal.  
You will be receiving more 
info regarding this event in 
the next few days. 
 
I hope each of you have had 
a wonderful Memorial Day 
week end.  I went with my 

family to Ruidoso.  It was 
much cooler there, but the 
wind and DIRT were some 
of the worst I have ever 
seen.  It is very dry there 
also. 
 
Again, many thanks to each 
of you and I am so looking 
forward to sitting at the back 
tables with the “trouble 
makers”  
 
 
  
Glenda Knox 
Uptown President 
2011-2012 
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Take Time to LIVE 
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Calendar 
• June 6 - 

Installation of Officers 

- Noon Petroleum 

Club—sit down meal 

• June9 - 

Planning Meeting—
Details to be an-

nounced—Stacy Nel-
son’s Home 

• July 18 - 

Noon Petroleum Club 

• August  15 - 

Noon Petroleum Club  

Please 
Remember  

To 
Renew 

Your 
Membership! 

 

Flag Day is June 14th  
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….Diane K. Browne, Artist….Odessa Art Show  

 

U P T O W N  N E W S  B E A T  

Mem
ber Happenings 

 
 

 
 

May Speaker…...Jimmy Patterson 

I was VERY excited to get two of my latest works accepted 
into the Odessa Art Associations juried show this spring at 
the Ellen Noel Museum in Odessa. 
There were about 200 entries, but only 87 were chosen and 
most of them were from career artists who had lots more 
experience than me! Opening reception and awards was 
Friday, May 18th. When I arrived, I found my "Krug Sugar-
bush" picture with a big green ribbon beside it. Then, I 
turned around and there was my Fire picture, "It Lives! It 
Lives!", with a green ribbon, too!!! I was so overwhelmed, I 
almost cried: They had 
both received honorable 
mention. The show runs 
thru June 10-hope some of 
you can get over to see it 
as it is very good overall. 
 

“It Lives! It Lives!” 
 
www.dkbrowne.com     
        “Krug Sugarbush” 

Jimmy Patterson pictured at left with Club President 
Glenda Knox and  Membership Chair Jerri Rangel 
spoke about his new book he is writing.  It deals with 
the history of Midland.  He also spoke  about his cur-
rent book which deals with  a true trial case that has 
been “fictionalized” for print.  The lawyer who sug-
gested he write the story said the names have to be 
changed to protect the innocent.   
 
Jimmy was a very entertaining speaker.  Always a de-
light to have speak. 

Elizabeth Balderrama 
 

The Bosworth Company 
Wk:  686-1310 
Cell:  915-255-5720 
Birthday: Aug 4 
 
elizabeth@bosworthco.com 

Welcome 

New 

Member! 
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My husband Morgan and I visited Fredericksburg this weekend for 
our One (1) year anniversary and had the opportunity to visit the Na-
tional Museum of the Pacific War and the Admiral Nimitz Bookstore, 
along with the George H. W. Bush Gallery Museum Store. We at-
tended a ceremony on Memorial Day to HONOR our VETERANS and 
all the MEN and WOMEN serving in the ARMY, NAVY, MARINES 
and AIR FORCE. We also saw a reenactment of WWII,  INCREDI-
BLE!!!  
 
We enjoyed our stay at LA ROUGE, a Bed and Breakfast with a Hot 
Tub, talk about having a relaxing weekend!! This small cabin like Bed 
and Breakfast was located 2 blocks away from the Museum. Freder-
icksburg is a very clean, sophisticated and friendly place to visit, shop 
and play. 
 
If you have never been there, I recommend it; my husband and I 
were blessed to travel and enjoy our first year of marriage in a great 
place such as Fredericksburg. 

 

1st Anniversary…...Evie Morgan 



P A G E  4  

 

U P T O W N  N E W S  B E A T  

      

 
Benefits of Membership in Uptown Midland Business and  
Professional Women 
 
Community awareness and involvement 
 
Access to publications and resources on workingwomen 
 
Opportunities to meet and share experiences and knowledge with women of many ages, occupations 
and backgrounds 
 
Legislative involvement and increased awareness of women’s issues, concerns and needs 
 
Affiliation with the oldest and largest working women’s organization in the world 
 
 BPW Foundation Affinity Program 
 Friendship 
 Mentor Relationships 
 Financial Educational Assistance 
 Widened horizons beyond the workplace 
 Increased appreciation and acknowledgement of ourselves and others 
 Personal and Professional Growth 
 Enhanced communication and public speaking skills through national 
 programs  such as Individual Development Program, Young Careerist 
 Competi tion, Leadership courses and more 
 
 
 

Membership Criteria and Enrollment 
 
Membership in Uptown BPW is open to all individuals who support the objectives of BPW Founda-
tion.  For membership information, visit an uptown Midland BPW meeting on the second or fourth 
Wednesday of each month at the Petroleum Club, 501 West Wall Avenue, Midland TX or contact 
Jerri Ripplinger Rangel / 432.689.3411 / jrangel@mfh.org 

Happy  Happy   Birthday!! 
 
June 7   Jeanette Porter  -   Fite Fire & Safety,  Jeanette joined Uptown in 
  Oct. 2005.   
June 11   Kuohui Suchecki - Arcadis U.S., Inc. She joined Uptown in  Mar. 
  2007 
June 14   Pamela Sanchez  -  Permian Crude Transport LTD,  Joined Up 
  town in Oct. 2009 
June 18   Kellie Withrow -  Insignia Hospitality . Kellie joined Uptown in 
  June 2011 
June 23   Jan Crumpton  -  Midland College Joined Uptown Sep. 2011   



 
 

    UPTOWN MIDLAND BPW 
       INVITES YOU 

      TO ATTEND THE 
    INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 6, 2012 
NOON, PETROLEUM CLUB 

 
 
                      STACY NELSON            PRESIDENT 
   DEBBIE GANN               VICE PRESIDENT 
   EVIE GANDY                  SECRETARY 
   KOUHUI  SUCHECKI    TREASURER 
   ANNETTE DOZIER       DIRECTOR 
   MONA BETHANY         DIRECTOR 
 
 
 
INSTALLING OFFICER:    CHRIS HAGAN 
 
 
RSVP   TO ANNETTE DOZIER:   adozier@reimid.com 
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U P T O W N  N E W S  B E A T  

 
Women Helping 

Women 

Uptown Midland BPW 
PO Box 3895 

Midland  TX  79702 

432-684-4692 

Fax:  432-684-4694 

shirley@tbobamthor.com 
www.uptownmidlandbpw.org 

 
Renewals for May 
Mary Ann Brock 
Kelli Mount Crouse 
Chris Hagan 
Robin Reece 
 

Renewals for June 
Kellie Withrow 

 
Please check  your  email  for  your  renewal  invoice/notice.  
Any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thanks Jerri Rangel— 
jrangel@mfh.org 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO RENEW YOUR 
MEMBERSHIP! 

Flag Day:  The June 14th holiday commemorates the same day in 1777 
when the Second Constitutional Congress adopted the thirteen-stripes-and-
thirteen-stars flag. 
 
The stars were put on a blue field, “representing a new constellation” in 
the night stky. 
 
In 1914, President Woodrow Wilson dubbed June 14 “Flag Day”. 
In 1949, Congress passed legislation asking the president to issue an an-
nual proclamation calling for the observance of the holiday. 
 
Federal government buildings are asked to fly the Stars and Stripes on Flag 
Day. 
 
The week in which June 14 falls is National Flag Week, and citizens are 
encouraged to fly the flag that week.   


